
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SAYI: 73              
 

       March 18th, 2022
   

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 

 

We are very happy to share that the Turkish Diabetes Foundation 

(Türkiye Diyabet Vakfı) will start “Perspectives on Diabetes” conversation 

series via zoom. 

 

Diabetes is a growing public health concern in our country as in the rest of 

the world. The aim of our program is to discuss together the different 

perspectives on up-to-date topics in diabetes, and share our knowledge 

and experiences. 

 

As diabetes is related to all living spaces, our topics will include scientific 

issues, social determinants of health and diabetes, implementation of 

policies and programs, innovations in medicines and technologies in order 

to improve the quality of life of people with diabetes and those at risk. So 

we will try to cover a wide variety of topics.  

 

Our first conversation will be on March 23rd, 2022, next Wednesday, the 

announcement is attached. Our topic will be “Heart, diabetes and kidney: 

Make the link”. We want to thank our speakers, Prof. Eberhard Standl and 

Prof. Mahmoud Ibrahim. They also co-chair the conference with the same 

title this December in Cairo, Egypt (www.onlinediabetes.net/cmr). 

 

You are very welcome to join us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof.Dr.M.Temel Yılmaz 

President, 

Turkish Diabetes Foundation 

 

 

 


